
 
 

 

4 June 2019 
 

All Stars Dance Event – Snr Girls Dance Troupe, Jnr Girls Dance Troupe 
and Boys Dance Troupe 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This year we have again been invited to participate in the All Stars Charity Dance event. We have 
accepted the invitation for all of our dance troupes. A number of dance groups and schools will perform 
at this event the money raised is to help local hospitals children’s wards. 
 
The Alfords Point School Dance troupes will be performing in the All Stars Dance Event at Sutherland 
Entertainment Centre on Tuesday 25 June. Please keep this date available as all dancers are expected 
to attend. 
 
Tickets will only be available for purchase via the SEC website (www.suthentcent.com.au). For 
wheelchair and accessible bookings please call the box office on 95218888. Tickets go on sale on 
Wednesday 12 June 2019. 
 

Ticket Prices: 
Adults          $25 
Seniors. Concessions and Child under twelve but older than 18 months $20 
 

The show will commence at 7.00pm and conclude at approximately 9.30pm.  
 
Students will need to meet Mrs Davis, Mrs Brown, Mr McKrell and Mrs McDonald at the Sutherland 
Entertainment Centre at 6.20pm. 
 
All students will receive a note about costumes closer to the event. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Anne Brown        Annette Wein 
Assistant Principal       Principal 
 


